
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Westmount School Contact          
Phone: 306-694-5999         

 
School Mural 
 
This past week at Westmount School there has been a flurry of 
activity.  Students have been practicing their fire drills, students 
wore Orange shirts in support of those who experienced the tragedy 
of residential schools, and we came together as a school to 
participate in a school wide mural that will go up in the hallway this 
coming week. Here are some of the feathers that were created for 
this special mural. Our monthly mantra for this past month is I am 
a valued member of the Westmount community. We will post a 
picture of our school project when it has been completed. 
Mrs. Taylor Retires!! 
 
We would like to wish Mrs. Taylor a wonderful and relaxing 
retirement.  She has been a positive influence on many students 
here at Westmount. We will miss her!  Come back for a visit soon! 

Orange Shirt Day- September 30th 
 
Many Westmount students wore Orange shirts 
to school on Wednesday, September 30th in 
support of a better future with Truth and 
Reconciliation awareness. Students learned 
about the Phyllis Webstad story, the impact of 
residential schools, and how Orange Shirt Day 
started.  

    
 
S.C.C. Meeting 
 
On Tuesday, October 6th at 7 pm in the school gym, our 
School Community Council will be having their annual 
meeting and elections.  We are always looking for new 
parents who would like to get involved in their child’s 
education and fundraising events. We look forward to 
seeing some new faces! 
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Terry Fox 

We would like to thank all students and staff who 
donated to the Terry Fox fund. Our school raised 
$134.10. A huge thank you to all students and 
staff who met their walking challenge for Terry’s 
40th anniversary. Thank you to Mrs. Arndt for 
getting us all organized 😊 Great job, 
Westmount! 

A look ahead ….   
October 5th-    World Teacher Day (thank a teacher!) 

October 6th-    S.C.C. election @ 7 pm 
                          in the school gymnasium 
                          We are looking for  
                          parents to join us 😊 
 
October 9th-    Teacher Prep Day  
                          No School for students 
 
October 12th-  Thanksgiving- No School 
 
October 26th-  Elections/ No School 
 
October 30th-  Halloween (details to come soon) 
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